
BARRY TOWNSHIP 

BOARD OF REVIEW 

 

The Barry Township Board of Review will meet on Wednesday, March 6 at 9:00 am to 

receive and review the assessment roll. Meetings to hear assessment appeals will be held 

Tuesday, March 12, from 9am to noon & 1pm to 4pm and Thursday March 14, from 2pm to 

5pm & 6pm to 9pm. Written appeals must be received before March 11, 2024 and must include 

a completed Michigan form L-4035, “Petition to Board of Review”.  

The tentative ratios and multipliers for each class of real property for 2024 are as 

follows: 

 CLASS   RATIO    MULTIPLIER 

  Agricultural  46.44%    1.07666 

  Commercial  51.54%    0.97012 

  Industrial  44.43%    1.12537 

  Residential  44.53%    1.12284 

 

Please contact Barry Township with any questions by writing the Barry Township, P.O. Box 705, 

Delton, MI 49046 or phone 269-623-5171.  

 

 

 

 

  


